
Senate Bill - 2201 
 
Thank you for the chance to address the members of the Senate Political Subdivisions 
Committee. I am writing in support of SB 2201 - relating to daylight saving time. 
 
I strongly support the proposed legislation. Each year the time changes wreak havoc on my 
small children, their sleep, and their schedule, which means my sleep is sorely disrupted as 
well. The disruption lasts for weeks until their sleep finally shifts. Every year, I find myself 
commiserating with my parent-friends. 
 
Thank you for bringing this forward. It might seem small, but it would make a major difference in 
my life and the lives of other parents. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Whitney Oxendahl 


